
EFC 
 

RESOURCE PERSONS 
 

The Holdenville Board of Education desires that staff and students of 
this school district benefit in every feasible way from resources provided 
by the colleges and universities in our area.  The superintendent is to 
keep the board informed of all opportunities for shared and cooperative 
services between the district and institutions of higher learning.  
Additionally, staff members are encouraged to seek out and utilize the 
services of college and university faculty members who are willing to 
serve our schools as instructional resource persons. 
 
The board also wishes the professional staff to be concerned with 
utilizing people in various areas of interests and expertise who might 
serve as resource persons in activity and non-activity classes.  All 
requests to use such persons should be cleared through the building 
principal and such efforts are to be documented and appropriately 
recognized. 
 


